
 
 

 

Long-Haul COVID 

 

People with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD) are at a greater risk of infection 
and poorer COVID-19 related health outcomes than the general population. Differences in 
communication can sometimes create a hurdle to identifying and managing symptoms of 
COVID-19, especially for those experiencing the lasting effects of long-haul COVID.  

 

The information provided in Long-haul COVID Information for DSPs, Nurses, and Health 
Care Providers, Long-haul COVID Quick Reference Guide, and Long-haul COVID 
Information for Families and People with IDD can help people experiencing lasting effects of 
COVID-19.   
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/long-haul-covid-info-dsps-nurses-and-health-care-providers
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/long-haul-covid-info-dsps-nurses-and-health-care-providers
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/long-haul-covid-quick-reference-guide
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/long-haul-covid-information-families-and-people-idd
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/long-haul-covid-information-families-and-people-idd

